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29th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you are aware the children have been working extremely hard and learning all 

about the life cycle of a butterfly and signs of Spring. To celebrate their learning, we 

will be having a topic outcome day. This will take place on Monday 4th April and we 

are asking the children to come to school dressed up in their favourite colour. All 

foundation stage children will get together to create a human butterfly. We will be 

taking part in various ‘butterfly’ activities, including baking. If your child has any recent 

allergies that the school is not aware of, could you please let the school know in 

advance.  

We look forward to welcoming the children for a fabulous day. 

 

Thank you and best wishes, 

 

The Foundation Stage Team 

 

 


